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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: W. S. Orser

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Dear Mr. Orse :

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. C. Settles of your staff
and Mr. M. Phillips of this office to hold a management meeting beginning
at 11 a.m. (CST) on March 8, 1993, at the Region III Office in Glen Ellyn,
Illinois.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss changes in your organization.and
recent plant performance.

While this meeting is considered a presentation and discussion forum between
the Detroit Edison Company and the NRC, the meeting will be opened to any

_

other interested parties as observers. Those persons outside the licensee and
NRC staffs should inform the Regional Office of their intent _to participate.

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact
Mr. M. Phillips of my staff at (708) 790-5530.

Sincerely,
..

CT . -

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: D. R. Gipson, Vice President,
Nuclear Operations

John A. Tibai, Supervisor
of Compliance

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department
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